

## NEWSLETTER

RENFREW MUSEUM AND PARK

NOVEMBER 1979

IT'S STILL NOT TOO LATE to enjoy the Autumn leaves in Renfrew Park. But there isn't much time left before those cold winter winds begin to blow-come out for a walk this weekend!

The FREE FILM PROGRAM continues in the Renfrew Museum basement this month.

November 10, 11 Sat. and Sun. "The Eye of Thomas Jefferson"

November 17, 18 Sat. and Sun. "The Amish: A People of Preservation"

November 24, 25 Sat. and Sun. "Clay Pottery"

All films are shown between 1 and 4 p.m. for information about the subject matter please call 762-4723.

Don't forget that the TILT-TOP TABLE EXHIBIT continues to the end of this month in the Renfrew Museum Changing Gallery.

Renfrew would like to announce the gift of an unusual fragment of Solomon Bell pottery from Mr. and Mrs. Robert Markum of Sharpsburg, Maryland. The fragment is a lion's head handle from a crock. It will be one of several newly acquired pieces of Bell family pottery which will be on exhibit in December. The lion's head is a unique and exciting addition to the Renfrew Collection.

PLEASE NOTE: Renfrew Museum will be closed Thanksgiving Day, Thursday November 22.